Development Clerk

From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2020 2:11 PM

To: ‘devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org’

Subject: CPN-20-010

Greetings,

Thank you for sending the plan on the above referenced project for review. Looking at the work proposed, it is all off of
the State highway on local roads. Depending on what their traffic study shows, the intersection of Route 332 and
Thomas Road would most likely stay as what is currently in place with no modifications.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Sincerely,
Greg

Greg Trost

Assistant Resident Engineer

New York State Department of Transportation
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov
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